Walker, Susan

From: Anna Lauri <anna@shorebreakconsultants.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2012 2:18 PM

To: Walker, Susan

Subject: C15-2012-0061

Attachments: variance doc.pdf

Hi Susan-

After attending the Neighborhood Group meeting - my client may have decided to withdraw this variance
request.

However, before I officially ask for it to be withdrawn, I have a couple of questions.

The homeowner, is choosing to remove some impervious cover so that they are below the 45% allowed. Can
this impervious cover be taking away from the location of the homeowers choosing?

I suspect that an update to the survey will have to be done, which shows the Impervious cover at or below 45%
- and this will be given to the inspector upon final inspeactions and sign-offs. Is that correct?

Thanks,
Anna

---------- Forwarded message -~~~~-~---

From: Andrew Jones <drew(@shiftaustin.com>
Date: Sun, Jun 3, 2012 at 11:16 PM

Subject: Re: Neighbor Support

To: Anna Lauri <anna@shorebreakconsultants.com>

Here is the variance notification. Thanks again-
Drew

On Sun, Jun 3, 2012 at 6:01 PM, Anna Lauri <anna(@shorebreakconsultants.com> wrote:
Jean/Drew: :

TI've drafted a quick doc - if you could pass it on to your neighbor. They can just copy it and email it to you or
me. I'll submit it to the record file with the application.

Cheers-
Anna

Anna R. Lauri
Shore Break Consultants

c: 949.813.9144
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